From: E

To: DCAdmin
Subject: planning application reference number 2020/93308 (Lidl Store Proposal, New Hey Road)
Date: 03 February 2021 17:26:38

Dear Sir/Madam,
| am writing in support of the proposed LIDL store at NewHey Road.

We deserve more choice and competition in the Salendine Nook area as the
Sainsbury's store, whilst expensive, has a near monopoly.

Many thanks,





